

September 10, 2024

Dear Oak Ridge North Resident:

Great News! Waste Management (WM) will be changing collection service days in your community to consolidate collection of waste and recycle carts on one single day each week. Beginning October 3, 2024, all residents will receive trash and recycling collection on Thursdays. No change in service day will occur for bulk collection. Bulk collection will continue to be provided on the first Monday of every month.

REMEMBER... Beginning Thursday, October 3rd your pick-up days for

Waste and Recycling will change to

Thursday

Your pick-up day for **Bulk** will continue to be serviced on the...

1st Monday of every month

Sincerely, Waste Management of Texas, Inc.

QUESTIONS RELATED TO SERVICE OR EQUIPMENT NEEDS, CONTACT US:

Call 1-800-800-5804, Monday-Friday 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Email: cssatex@wm.com

Online/Live Chat: www.wm.com, chat hours are M-F 7am to 7pm and Saturday 8am-12pm

Go Online: www.wm.com/us/local/tx/oak-ridge-north/residential

Access your WM service guidelines 24/7

